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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

Further to our notification on 6 March 2023 about bacteria being detected in samples collected from the water tank and some water 

usage points throughout the school, we can now advise that the required remediation work has been undertaken. 

The remediation work included a thorough cleaning of the tank, filter replacement and flushing of the lines.  

The independent occupational hygienist is now carrying out further water quality testing at Glenquarry Public School to ensure the 

water is safe for use. 

Precautionary measures including restricting access to the affected outlets, signage to warn users not to drink the water and use of 

bottled water will remain in place. The independent occupational hygienist will provide further recommendations following the results 

of this second round of testing.  

The health and safety of students and staff is the priority for the school and the NSW Department of Education. Department staff will 

continue working closely with NSW Health and the school leadership, to keep you updated on this matter.  

If you have any questions about the testing program or remediation work, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or 

email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
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